
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cesar Chávez Elementary Newsletter 

Principal’s News 

I would like to welcome everyone back to school in this new year.  
We know that 2020 will be filled with many accomplishments and 
memorable experiences for our students.  Once again, we thank you 
for all you do to support your child at home and for sharing your 
children with us on their educational journey.   
 

 
 
 

 

Calendar 
 

January 

 9 3rd Grade Field Trip 
 10 Spelling Bee 
 14 3rd and 4thgrade Reading  
          Benchmark Testing 
 15 Report Cards Online 
 16 Math Benchmark Testing 
  Gr. 3-4 and 5th gr. Science  

 20 MLK Jr. Day –  
  No School 
 22 Campus History Fair 
 28 Kindergarten Field Trip 
 29  Pre K Field Trip 
 31 Western Day! Wear 
   western clothes or  
    accessories 

February 3- No School 
 

January 6, 2020 Monica Ordaz    Principal 
Olivia Keener    Assistant Principal 

Safety and Parking  
We care about the safety of each person visiting our school.  In order to 
maintain a safe and orderly pickup and drop off, we need to have procedures 
that everyone will follow.  Please keep these in mind:   

• In the morning we have only two drop off doors.  One is near the 
cafeteria and the other is the main entrance by the flagpole.    

• Parking is open in both the faculty lot and the visitor lot. The drive 
through lanes are only for driving through, not parking.  Parking in 
the drive through lane is a violation of safety code since these are 
marked as fire lanes.    

• Handicapped parking spots are reserved for those with handicap 
plates.    

• Watch for pedestrians when you back out of a parking spot and drive 
with caution please!  

• During Dismissal time, the only door for visitor entry is the main 
door. 
 

Thank you for keeping Cesar Chavez Elementary safe for all our children!  

 

Science Fair Winners 
We are happy to announce the winners of our Campus Science Fair!  
Projects are judged strictly according to the rubric.  Each year, the 
projects are improving in students’ attention to detail and 
presentation.  Thank you, parents, for supporting students in their 
projects.  
 
Individual Projects: 
3rd place 4th grade “Which Flavor Gum Lasts Longer?” 
2nd place 3rd grade “Rethink your Drink” 
1st place 4th grade “Do White Candles Burn Faster Than Colored 
Candles?” 
 
Group Projects: 
3rd place 5th grade “Slime” 
2nd place 5th grade “Light Sources Plants” 
1st place 4th grade “What happens when you freeze an egg then put it 
in water?” 
 

Welcome Families! 
 

Save the dates for our 
next parent 
involvement 

opportunities: 
 

February 6th  
7:40-8:00 a.m.  

All Pro Dads 
 

February 14th  
8:00-8:30 a.m. 

Pastries with Parents 


